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MEDIA RELEASE #10 — All Abilities Volunteer Coach
Badminton Program

This morning, Badminton Victoria announced the appointment of 2 new Board Directors to the
Badminton Victoria Board. Among them was SEA-Badminton’s volunteer Assistant Coach, Mr Joseph
Yeung.

A former player (with a highest Men’s Singles ranking of 35 in Australia), Joseph Yeung became a
Badminton Australia Accredited Coach in 2018, a BWF Accredited (able-body) Coach in July 2022,
and then later a BWF Accredited (disability) Coach in August 2022.

We congratulate him on his appointment and his continued contribution to high-performance and
disability sports.

ANNOUNCEMENT

New Board Directors

We are thrilled fo announce the appointment of two outstanding ~ ~2*¢P" Yeund

individuals to our Board of Directors: Joseph Yeung and
Narasimhan Ravi!

Joseph's extensive background in sports administration,
particularly with Little Athletics Australia, and his experience in the
Victorian Public Service, make him a valuable addition to the
feam. Ravi, a former Junior National Badminton Player and
Accredited Exercise Scientist, brings his deep understanding of

both the sport and community engagement.
\ Narasimhan Ravi

For more information, visit:
https://sea-badminton.com/
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